
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear PokemonGo players!  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming many partici-
pants to the "Pokemon GO Safari Zone" event and 
hope you had a safe and pleasant journey. 
 
Security is an important keyword for us! The safety 
of all players as well as the safety of other visitors 
and road users in Dortmund is important to us. Of 
course, we also know that Pokemon GO is important 
to you and your game partners and captivates you, 
but don't forget you're in real space. 
 
Because this digital game brings many risks and dangers in the real world, here are 
some advices from the Dortmund police for your stay in Dortmund:: 
 

• Watch out for traffic: As a car-, motorcycle- or bicycle-driver, any use of mobile 
phones is absolutely taboo and life-threatening. Keep an eye out, even as a 
pedestrian! Raise children's awareness of the dangers of using smartphones in 
traffic. 
 

• Respects religious and special places such as memorials, churches, cemete 
ries, mosques etc. and do not play there. 
 

• Avoid dangerous places: Railroad tracks, highways, empty or abandoned buil-
dings etc. are no place for the game. No digital animal is worth putting yourself 
in dangerous situations. 
 

• Beware of trespassing: An app does not entitle trespassing. Restaurants, ho-
tels, theatres, ships, hospitals, etc., but also the neighbour's garden are places 
where the game is usually not desired. Even at police stations only criminals 
are prosecuted, no Pikachus! 
 

• Respect privacy: Respect the privacy of others, behave considerately and do 
not switch off common sense! Fellow citizens might think you take pictures of 
them when you aim your cell phone at them. 
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• Beware of thieves: Unfortunately there may also be people who are not chasing 
Pokemon, but rather for your smartphone or tablet. So watch your belongings. 
 

• For our foreign guests: The police will be present in the city on both days and 
will assist you with words and deeds. Don't be afraid to talk to our colleagues. 
In case of emergency, call 110 immediately! 
 

• Further information about the event can be found at https://safarizone-dort-
mund.com/. 
 

• You can find us on 
 

o Facebook: @Polizei.NRW.DO 
o Twitter: @polizei_nrw_do 
o Instagram: Polizei Dortmund 

 
 

We wish you a lot of fun playing and a pleasant stay in Dortmund. 
 
 
Your police Dortmund 
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